
I·1r. RicharJ Haul ian 
43 Melrose treet 
Boston i Massachusetts 02116 

Dear dr. Badlian : 

April 4, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous don~tion of 
$25.00, which you indly gave to th- Dlocaae of the 
Armenian Church of America. 

Rec-eipt 'umber 26310 is enclosed '1ere1d t il. 

Enclosure 
me 

Your s sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzjan 
Director 


